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225 N Beaumont Road, Suite 240
Prairie du Chien, WI  53821

608-326-0223 / 608-326-0224

608-326-0226 (Fax)

800-947-3529 (TTY)

Dear 4-H Families,

I am so excited about the seven-week “Strengthening Families” program being offered in Prairie du Chien, beginning Tuesday, January 20th.   I’ve enclosed a flyer so that you can see what it is all about.   It is designed for parents and youth ages 10 -14; the first hour parents and youth meet separately and the last hour, they meet together for family activities.     I would have loved to have gone through this when my kids were in that age range.  I have a strong family, but I think this would have made it even better and would have given me a little more confidence heading into those teen years.  

I will be facilitating the parent part of the program and Amy Mitchell and Debbie Mason (Family Resource Center) will do the youth section.  We will work together for the family part of the evening.  There is also free child care available for younger siblings and a free meal before the program begins each night.  Look over the flyer and let me know if you have any questions or are interested in attending; my e-mail address is jane.schaaf@ces.uwex.edu     Registrations are due Thursday, January 15th -coming right up!  I’m looking forward to the sessions!

Warm Regards,

Jane Schaaf

Family Living Agent

Crawford County Extension Office
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